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August 6, 1982

Thomas Pl. Novak
Assistant Director for Operating Reactors
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Novak:

In an April 22, 1982, letter to John II. Garrity of the Maine Yankee Atomic Power
Company you stated that a task force on Pressurized Thermal Shock would soon
be visiting Maine Yankee to conduct an audit of the adequacy of in-plant training
programs and operating procedures w.ith regard to Pressurized Thermal Shock.

lias that audit taken place? If so, please either send me a copy of the report
of the audit or let me know how I may obtain a copy. If not, when is it now
scheduled to occur?

I would also appreciate copics of any other recent material with regard to the
Pressurized Thermal Shock problem, especially as it relates to the Maine Yankee
Atomic Power plant.

Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this matter.
~

Sincerely,
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Judith M. Barrows
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